STUDENT PHOTOGRAPHS AT
UNIVERSITY EVENTS

Photographs are commonly taken at University events by MBKU
Multimedia Services and other personnel. These photographs may be
used in University publications/communications including use on the
University website and on the University’s social media platforms.

Please note: You do not have to be photographed. If you do not want
your photograph used, the best way to ensure this is by not posing

for photographs taken by University officials. Photographs containing
groups of students and do not list the names of students are considered
directory information and may be used without additional consent (see
“Directory Information (https://catalog.ketchum.edu/university-catalog/
university-policies-procedures/student-records-policies-procedures/
#directoryinfo)” policy). Photographs and video obtained at public events
may also be used at the University's discretion. If a photograph is used
that lists student names, a University designee will review the FERPA
Confidentiality block list. All students who have previously indicated a
Category Il FERPA block will not be used.
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